BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

JAMES L. NEWBERRY

District 1, Winter Park 80482
MERRIT S. LINKE

District IT, Granby 80446
GARY BUMGARNER

District HI, Kremm!ling 80459

July 17,2013

Jim Pokrandt

Colorado River Basin Roundtable

Colorado River Water Conservation District
P.O. Box 1120

Glenwood, CO 81602-1120

Re: Grand County Irrigator’s Grant Application

Dear Roundtable Members:

E-Mail: grndetvi@eo.grand.co.us
PHONE: 970/725-3100

Fax: 970/725-0565

LURLINE UNDERBRINK CURRAN
County Manager

ANTHONY J. DICOLA

County Attorney

You will be considering an application by the Kremmling Ranchers/Irrigator for a study to
implement improvements to the Colorado River that will enhance their ability to irrigate as well as
help the river environment. The efforts of these ranchers are in line with the efforts that Grand
County and the entire west slope championed with both Denver Water and the Municipal Subdistrict

of the Northern Colorado Water Conservation District.

Grand County supports the efforts of these private individuals and applauds their willingness to take
a bigger-picture look at the Colorado River. We are in full support of their application and ask your
support also in the first step in a long process of improving the Colorado River for the benefit of the

entire west slope.
Sincerely,

James L. Newberry
Commissioner Chairm

Merrit Linke
Commissioner

JLN:ke

P.0.BOX 264 HOT SULPHUR SPRINGS CO

yary Bumgarner

Commissioner

80451




